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Prevention 
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319-335-0010 
Fax 319-353-1893 

November 18, 2021

Executive Council of Iowa
Office of Treasurer of State
State Capitol Building
Des Moines, IA 50319

Re: University of Iowa – Pappajohn Business Building 3rd Floor Water Leak – Preliminary Loss
Report (2/25/2020)

Dear Executive Council,

On 2/25/2020, a broken sink handle caused a water leak on the third floor of the Pappajohn
Business Building located at 21 East Market Street, Iowa City, Iowa. There was water damage
on the third floor which required remediation. No building components or equipment were
damaged by the water.

The purpose of this Preliminary Loss Report is to notify you of our current estimate and to
request allocation of funds for remediation. Our estimated damage is approximately $5,672.20.
We will provide a Formal Loss Report and supporting documentation.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Camille Walters
Risk Management Administrator

cc: Tammy Hollingsworth
John Nash
Debby Zumbach
Josey Bathke

Sincerely,
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Walters, Camille

Subject: FW: University of Iowa Pappajohn Business Building Third Floor Water Leak - Property Loss Notice
Attachments: 2020-02-25 - PBB 3rd Floor Water Damage.pdf

From:Walters, Camille <camille walters@uiowa.edu>
Sent:Wednesday, February 26, 2020 7:51 AM
To: executivecouncil@tos.iowa.gov; Tammy Hollingsworth <tammy.hollingsworth@auditor.state.ia.us>; John Nash
(john.nash@iowaregents.edu) <john.nash@iowaregents.edu>
Cc: Josey Bathke <josephine bathke@uiowa.edu>; Debby Zumbach (deborah zumbach@uiowa.edu) <deborah
zumbach@uiowa.edu>
Subject: University of Iowa Pappajohn Business Building Third Floor Water Leak Property Loss Notice

Hello,

Risk Management was notified on 2/26/2020 of an incident at the Pappajohn Business Building, located at 21 East
Market Street, Iowa City, IA. On 2/25/2020, a broken sink handle caused a water leak on the third floor of the building.
We are investigating the incident and the extent of the damages are unknown at this time. We are anticipating the
damages could potentially exceed $5,000. Attached are photos of the incident.

We will submit a preliminary loss report once we have a better estimate.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you

Camille

________________________________
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University of Iowa, Risk Management

430 Plaza Centre One, 125 S Dubuque St, Iowa City, IA 52242

Phone 319 335 5357  



Department of Risk Management
Insurance & Loss Prevention
430 Plaza Centre One (PCO)
Iowa City, IA 52242 2500
Phone 319 335 0010

Building: Pappajohn Business Building Date of Loss: 2/25/2020
Department: Facilities Management Completed by: Camille Walters

UI Claim #: PR 21177 SUI

Category Reference # Vendor PO Voucher Cost Estimate
Building 1B Prelim Servpro 1002262835 Pending 5,672.20$
Building $

Building Estimate 5,672.20$

Equipment N/A None $
Equipment N/A None $

Equipment Estimate $

ESTIMATE TOTAL 5,672.20$

General Fund Property 29C:20 Cost Estimate Pappajohn Business Building 3rd Floor Water Damage
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